

Dear Valued Customers,

I am optimistic that 2017 will be better for small-medium sized businesses.

To back up our enthusiasm, NLFC has reduced its *rates effective January 1, 2017 to be competitive with practically any institution in the business.

Don't forget the important reasons that savvy business owners lease:

- 1. Conserves cash for more profitable daily use in your business
- 2. Credit lines for any unforeseen future business needs remain unaffected
- 3. Leasing is a valuable additional credit source

NLFC thanks you for all your business and looks forward to maintaining our second-to-none service. You are encouraged to contact us anytime.

Sincere Best Wishes,

Northeastern Leasing & Finance Corp.

Nolan Bruce Allen, Pres/CEO